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TUSCAWILLA CITIZENS ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER  

2014 Board of Director’s Meetings 
 
 

October 14th—Budget Ratification 
November 11th—Board Meeting      

 
“These Board meetings are open to all homeowners” 

 
All meetings are held at 7:00PM 

PMP’s office 
340 Edmond Road, Suite E 
Kearneysville, WV  25430 

Please help keep 
Tuscawilla Hills 
looking beautiful 
and always store 

your 
trash 
and re-
cycling 
contain-

ers out of view. 

Ten Reasons to Volunteer for your Association 

1.  Protect your self-interests. Protect your property values and maintain the 

quality of life in your community. 

 

2.  Correct a problem. Has your car been towed, or do you think maybe com-

mon areas such as the pond maintenance has been neglected? 

 

3.  Be sociable. Meet your neighbors, make friends, and exchange opinions. 

 

4.  Give back. Repay a little of what’s been done for you.  

 

5.  Advance your career. Build your personal resume by including your commu-

nity volunteer service. 

 

6.  Have some fun. Association work isn’t drudgery. It’s fun accom-

plishing good things with your neighbors. 

 

7.  Get educated. Learn how it’s done—we’ll train you. 

 

8.  Express yourself. Help with creative projects like community 

beautification.  

 

9.  Earn recognition. If you would like a little attention or validation, your 

contributions will be recognized and celebrated. 

 

10.  Try some altruism. Improve society by helping others.  We are always look-

ing for neighborhood watch volunteers and grounds beautification.  

NO 
PARKING 

On the 
streets  

2014 Annual  

Inspections Conducted 

 

The 2014 Annual Inspection was conducted in 

early June, and only a few homeowners re-

ceived letters.  The Board of Directors would 

like to thank everyone for taking pride in 

their home and maintaining 

their respective lots at such a 

high standard. 

CRIMES OF OPPORTUNITY  
 
Thefts have been reported in Tuscawilla Hills.  
Unlocked vehicles give thieves a quick and easy 
way to steal your valuables.  Always lock your 

vehicle and take your valuables with you.  Even if your vehicle 
is locked, thieves will break a window to quickly steal purses, 
laptops, I-pads, etc.  Don’t give them the opportunity.  Also, 
remember to close your garage door at night and lock your 
front door, even if you are home.  

JC Sheriff non-emergency (304)725-8484 



 

 

 

 
 

Allegheny Power  

(800) 686-0011 

 

Apple Valley Waste 

(304) 724-1834 

 

Jefferson County  

Animal Control  

(304) 728-3289 

 

Jefferson County 

Health Department  

(304) 728-8416 

 

Charles Town 

Water & Sewer  

(304) 283-6305 

 

Charles Town City Hall 

(304)725-2311 

Want to Receive HOA   

information by email? 

 
Please send your name 
and email address to:  

zack.walker 
@pmpbiz.com 

FALL CLEAN UP & RECYCLE DAY 
 

Fall clean up day has been set for Saturday, 
November 15th from 9am-3pm at the park. 
Residents can drop off yard waste, items for 
Goodwill Industries, and electronics or metal 
for recycling.  Also, an RMS Document Shred-
ding Co. machine will be available from 9am-
11am. Any yard waste bags must be 
in recyclable bags only. The event will be held 
rain or shine.    

Volunteers are welcome to help.  
Please contact Zack or a Board member for  

more details. 

Friday 

October 31st 

6-8PM 

Community projects completed 
 

Speed Bumps PaintED 
 

Street Lights Repaired 
 

Playground Mulched 
 

Cleaned postal stations 
 

Trimmed trees in common area 

Red Cross Halloween Safety Tips for Kids & Adults 
 
It won’t be long before the holiday season arrives.  When it does, there will be witches, goblins, and 
super-heroes descending on neighborhoods across America. The American Red Cross offers parents 
some safety tips to help prepare their children for a safe and enjoyable trick-or treat holiday.  Halloween 
should be filled with surprise and enjoyment, and following some common sense practices can keep 
events safer and more fun.  
 

* Walk, slither, and sneak on sidewalks, not in the street. 

*Look both ways before crossing the street to check for cars, trucks, and low flying 
brooms. 

*Cross the street only at corners. 

*Don’t hide or cross the street between parked cars. 

*Wear light-colored or reflective-type clothing so you are more visible. (And remember to put reflective 
tape on bikes, skateboards, and brooms too!) 

*Plan your route and share it with your family.  If possible, have an adult go with you. 

*Carry a flashlight to light your way. 

*Keep away from open fires and candles. (Costumes can be extremely flammable.) 

*Visit homes that have the porch light on. 

*Accept your treats at the door and never go into a stranger’s house. 

*Use face paint rather than masks or things that will cover your eyes  

*Be cautious of animals and strangers. 

*Have a grownup inspect your treats before eating. And don’t eat candy if the pack-
age is already opened.  Small, hard pieces of candy are a choking hazard for young 
children. 


